
1-877-245-9984 What is the Cheapest 
Day to Fly with United Airlines? 

If you're looking to save money on your next United Airlines flight, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays are widely regarded as the cheapest days to fly. Call 1-877-245-9984 
These days typically have lower demand, prompting airlines, including United, to offer 
discounted fares to fill seats. Occasionally, Saturdays can also offer reduced fares 
compared to the busier end-of-week and weekend periods. 

Why Are Tuesdays and Wednesdays the 
Cheapest? 

● Airlines usually release fare discounts and sales early in the week, often on 
Tuesday, making it the best day for finding bargains. 

● Mid-week flights (Tuesday and Wednesday) have fewer business and leisure 
travelers, resulting in decreased demand and, consequently, lower prices. 

● Booking and flying during off-peak hours (early morning or late at night) on these 
days can help you save even more. 

Additional Tips for Cheap United Airlines Flights 
● Book in advance: Secure your ticket at least 3 weeks before departure for the 

best prices. 
● Be flexible with your travel dates, as prices fluctuate based on day and demand. 
● Use United’s “Flexible Dates” search or their “Low-Fare Calendar” on the official 

website to view the cheapest options across an entire month. 
● Consider joining the MileagePlus loyalty program for exclusive discounts and 

promotions. 

Need Assistance or to Book Directly? 
For further help, information on the latest deals, or to book your United Airlines flight, 
dial the contact number 1-877-245-9984. Travel specialists can assist in finding the 
most affordable rates and answer any questions about your itinerary. 
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